
From: Elvine Johnson-O"Meally
To: Jessica Wilson
Cc: Andrea Anderson; Nadia Chin
Subject: YPAB Board Member - Ashley Roache
Date: Monday, September 16, 2024 5:11:13 AM

Good morning ladies,
 
Please note that Ashley Roache has not attended any YPAB Meetings since being appointed to the
Board earlier this year despite confirming attendance via email to most of the Notice of Meeting. 
Please see below attendance information:
 
 

MEETING
(2024)

RESPONSE ATTENDED NOTE

May Did not respond to
Notice of Meeting

No  

June Confirmed attendance
via email

  Meeting cancelled due to
inclement weather

July Confirmed attendance
via email

No Meeting not held due to lack of
quorum (only 1 Board member was
in attendance)

August Confirmed attendance
via email

No  

September Confirmed attendance
via email

No Meeting not held due to lack of
quorum (only 2  Board members
were in attendance)

 
Please be guided accordingly.
 
Warm regards,
 
E. Dephine Johnson-O'Meally
YPAB Staff Liaison
City of Lauderhill
5581 West Oakland Park Blvd.
Lauderhill, FL 33313
 
O: 954-777-2043  F: 954-714-4693
www.lauderhill-fl.gov
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